Angela Erhardt Jun 15,2021,9:19 AM (1 day age) ¢ €
to me, Gaylen v

Jay: Refer to the statement below from Steve Reinders of PMMIC regarding future reimbursement of monitoring costs. Please share with the school
board. Let me know what direction they decide to proceed or if | can be of further assistance.

On July 1, 2021, we will be known as Atlas! As Atlas, we will offer testing and i , ion quality engineering and design, program management

and construction support services to both public and private sector clients. Our national network of professionals provide a broad range of technical services, helping clients test, inspect, certify,
plan, design, and manage a wide variety of projects across diverse end markets. For more information, please visit www.oneatlas.com. Also on July 12, 2021 my email will change to
angela.erhardt@oneatlas.com
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From: Steven R. Reinders <sreinders@pmmic.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 8:50 AM

To: Angela Erhardt <angela.erhardt@atcgs.com>

Cc: Gaylen Hiesterman <gaylen.hiesterman@atcgs.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Former IDOT Garage, New Hampton, |A (7LTK50, 8609363)

[External Email] This email originated from outside of the Atlas mail system. Please use caution when opening attachments.

Yes. We will limit funding to what is necessary to close the claim. If the claim can be closed by prohibiting basements within the contaminated area, then

we will limit funding to the approximate costs of putting the EC on the property. When that amount is reached through either implementing the EC or
monitoring, we will then close the claim. If they choose the monitoring approach, then the monitoring costs above and beyond the costs of an EC will be
theirs to cover.

Sincerely,

Steve Reinders
(515) 334-3001
(515) 979-8655 cell



